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HBADE Members,

| feel like | was just writing my September update last week! What a
whirlwind the last month has been. | hope you're enjoying the remnants of
our warm weather and | hope your favorite teams (both real and fantasy)
are making you proud (unless you're a Cowboys fan).

RECENT HIGHLIGHTS

Delaware's Primary elections have set the stage for a huge shakeup in
Delaware politics come November 6. Our Government Relations team is
working steadfastly to ensure we have great working relationships and
opportunities to present our legislative priorities with whomever assumes
office at all levels of government. Stay tuned to see we have planned!

On October 2 we partnered with the Delaware Association of Realtors and
the Delaware State Housing Authority to bring you the Delaware Real
Estate Summit. The room was packed with stakeholders and elected
officials for this all-day session focused on the past, present, and future of
Delaware’s real estate market.

WHAT'S COMING UP

The general election is on November 5, and you have until October 12 to
register to vote. If you have any questions about registering to vote, please
don't hesitate to contact our office.

We're bringing back the Builders' Ball on January 25! Please mark your
calendars to join us and our special guest, NAHB 2nd Vice Chair Bill Owens.

UPCOMING EVENTS
¢ Fall Golf Tournament and Steak & Crab Feast on October 7

o SOLD OUT!

» Joint Mixer with ABC Delaware on October 17
o Rail Haus - register on hbade.org

* General Membership Meeting & Holiday Party on December 11
o Big Oyster Brewery in Milford; registration opening soon

» Builders’ Ball on January 25

o More info coming soon!



